DURHAM KENVEL CLUB INC.
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

February 14, 1955
Mrs. Charles Moore, president, presided at the regular meeting of

the Durham Kennel Club, February 14, 1955.

The meeting was immediately turned over to Mr. Reginald Kepler,
who led a panel discussion on "Obedience Trazining". Assisting
Mr. Kepler was, Mrs. Reginald Kevler, Club member, Mr. Harold
Graves, professional trainer from Burlington, and Jimmy Williams,

Junior member.

After the discussion, Mr. Kepler introduced Mr. Jack Ogren from
Hammond, Indiana. Mr. Ogren gave a most interesting talk and had
his German Shepherd, Danko, g0 through several of the steps covered

in Obedience Training Classes.
It was sgreed by a2ll, this was a most interesting program.

Time running short, Mrs. Moore asked that the minutes from the

last meeting be set aside. So approved by members.

The treasurer's report was red showing, Cash on hand last report
$718.64; Receipts, $243.50, Disbursements $18.25, leaving a

balance of $943.89, Approved.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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Secretary



